
Interested students should send 
a resume and cover letter to 
sections@fedbar.org. 

The cover letter should state the 
student’s plans after graduation 
and how the student has shown 
an interest in criminal law during 
law school. 

Materials are due April 15, 
2024. The winner will be chosen 
by May 15, 2024.

Criminal Law 
Scholarship

Federal Bar Association
4075 Wilson Boulevard,  8th Floor Arlington, VA 22203  (571) 481-9100  fba@fedbar.org

Criminal Law Section

The Federal Bar Association (FBA) is 
dedicated to promoting the welfare, 
interests, education, and professional 
development of attorneys involved in 
federal law. With more than 16,000 
members—including 2,000 federal judges
—its members run the gamut of federal 
practice, from small to large firms, 
corporations and federal agencies. The 
FBA welcomes all law students and wants 
to help ensure that you have a successful 
career practicing law! Learn more at 
https://www.fedbar.org/associate-
membership/law-students/. 

The FBA does not discriminate based upon race, color, creed, 
gender, sexual orientation, physical impairment, national or 
ethnic origin, or age.

The Criminal Law Section of the Federal Bar 
Association is offering three $1,500 scholarships 
for graduating 3Ls interested in pursuing a career 
in criminal law serving the public interest.
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